ELCOTEQ

Elcaleq Network Corporation

June 9, 2000

Dear Mr. Szilard Sztanics

Thank you very much for all your assistance during the V Traditional Elcoteq
MC-Race, May 18 - 22, 2000 in Hungary. The arrangements were excellent and all the
participants will remember the Hungarian hospitality and the beautiful scenery that
we enjoyed 50 much.

I hope that also you got some good and special memories from the Race.

Best regards

ELCOTEQ NETWORK CORPORATION

Antti Piippo
Chairman and CEQ
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